
Fontana Unified School District is inviting licensed contractors, under the provision of 

Public Contract Code Section 22036 of the Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting 

Act, to be included in the Districtôs list of qualified bidders for calendar year 2022.  DVBE 

licensed contractors are encouraged to submit. 

 

The Contractorôs request for inclusion shall include, at minimum, company name and 

address to which proposal information may be sent; phone number, fax number and e-mail 

address; type of work contractor is currently licensed to perform; class of license; and 

license number.  A form can be downloaded at www.fusd.net (see Notice Inviting Bids on 

web page).   

 

Please direct interest letters to: 

 

Fontana Unified School District 

Brandy Cuttress, Director of Purchasing, Warehouse, Mail and Printing Services 

9680 Citrus Avenue, Building No. 30 

Fontana, CA  92335 

or brandy.cuttress@fusd.net  

http://www.fusd.net/
mailto:brandy.cuttress@fusd.net

